
APCC Meeting Minutes 
1/30/2014 

 
Present: Tim Goodman, Jordyn Nail (presenter), Lee Cheek, Randy Carter, 
Carmine Palumbo, Da’Mon Andrews, Ken Homer, Bob Brown 
 
The minutes of the November 1, 2013 meeting were accepted as presented. 
 
A proposed summer pay policy from the Academic Affairs staff was presented 
and was approved by the Committee. 
 
Jordyn presented a Compass testing proposal for students exiting Learning 
Support mathematics.  The proposal passed.  Dr. Goodman indicated that the 
proposal would require the approval of Dr. Houston Davis, the Chief Academic 
Officer of the USG. 
 
The proposal from Dr. Palumbo for Engl 0989 - Foundations of English was 
tabled to be considered at a later meeting to allow for more input from the 
Humanities Division.    
 
The next meeting of the Academic Policies and Curriculum Committee is 
scheduled for February 27, 2014 to allow for ample time for submission to the 
Faculty Senate for their March 14 meeting. 
 
 
 
 

 


